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From: John Mackay
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: comments on item 7 (Segoe Rd)
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:49:23 PM

Dear Transportation Commissioners,

I am writing regarding Item 7 on the agenda for July 26. I travel frequently on Segoe using a
variety of transportation modes, and live nearby on Fond Du Lac Trail.

Of the two options presented for Segoe, I strongly encourage you to support option B, the one
with the protected bike lanes. Physically protected bike lanes are safer and more comfortable.

While I am pleased to see these protected lanes proposed, I am disappointed to see that they do
not appear to go all the way up to University Ave. The proposed design for the intersection of
Segoe and University, where a painted bike lane crosses over right-turning traffic, is a less
safe design. Even with the BRT turning here, it should be possible to protect the bike lane all
the way to the intersection.

Sincerely,
John Mackay
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